Fra: European Federation of Employee Share Ownership [mailto:efes@efesonline.org]

Sendt: 10. januar 2020 12:46

Til: ERU | Erhvervs-, Vækst- og Eksportudvalget <eru@ft.dk>

Emne: New facts about employee share ownership in January 2020

Having trouble viewing this e-mail? This newsletter is also available in 7 languages (EN, FR, ES, DE, IT, CS, HU) on page

http://www.efesonline.org/EFES NEWS/2020/EFES NEWSLETTER - 1-2020 EN.htm



Michael Keeling, going back to the history of ESOPs in the US. Today the evidence is very strong that more and more current private company owners are cashing in their stock holdings by selling their stock to an ESOP... New Belgium Brewery: Employees approve sale to international conglomerate. New firms transferred to ESOPs.

The full press review is availableon: http://www.efesonline.org/PRESSREVIEW/2019/December.htm

With best regards

Marc Mathieu Secretary General

EFES - ÉUROPEAN FEDERATION OF EMPLOYEE SHARE OWNERSHIP FEAS - FEDERATION EUROPEENNE DE L'ACTIONNARIAT SALARIE

Avenue Voltaire 135, B-1030 Brussels

Tel: +32 (0)2 242 64 30 - Fax: +32 (0)2 791 96 00

E-mail: <u>efes@efesonline.org</u>
Web site: <u>www.efesonline.org</u>

EFES' objective is to act as the umbrella organization of employee owners, companies and all persons, trade unions, experts, researchers, institutions looking to promote employee share ownership and participation in Europe.

.